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Message from our 

Grand Knight 
 

Worthy Brother Knights,  

 

            The Fraternal year is off to an 

active start. We successfully 

completed our 1st Annual “MSgt 

Tuputala “Tala” Paulo Memorial 

Charity Golf Tournament” which 

benefited MSLR Parish and Semper 

Fi Fund. Last month, we completed 

our council Baby Shower and Baby 

Bottle drive which collected baby 

supplies and over $4,000 for 

Pathway Health Clinic. We are 

grateful to all of our volunteers, family 

members, and parishioners who 

participated in our council activities 

and directly enhanced our charitable 

works. We hope every council 

member can find a council activity to 

participate in this Columbian year. 

 

            October is the month of the 

Rosary, as well as the month of our 

annual People with Intellectually 

Disabilities drive. However, instead of 

standing at store fronts, Council 

#3162 is conducting a Pancake 

breakfast on October 15th to benefit 

the Intellectually Disabled drive. If 

you cannot be at the Pancake 

breakfast, we ask each BK to 

consider donating up to $25 toward 

our Council ID Drive. This way, no 

matter where you are located, all 

council members can unite  

 

fraternally around our charitable 

causes.  Every little effort helps 

Council #3162 achieve our 

charitable works. 

 

            We gained two (2) new 

Brother Knights: BK Ted Cabaniss 

and Fr. Sal, who also agreed to be our 

Chaplain. When you see these BKs, 

please welcome them to our Council.  

Also, DGK Al Cruz has agreed to be 

our Faith Director and BK Jack 

Schwarzel has stepped up to be our 

Family Director. Let’s join these BKs 

in conducting successful Faith and 

Family programs. 

 

            In November, there will be a 

Veteran’s Day breakfast and we start 

our Annual Keep-Christ-in-Christmas” 

Card sale. Place your Christmas card 

orders early. Please remember, our 

November Council meeting will be 

held on November 8th vice All Saints 

Day. So, our next council meeting will 

be held on the second Wednesday in 

November at 7pm. 

 

            I hope to see you around the 

Council or the Parish in the near 

future. 

 

Vivat Jesus, 

 

Rick Caron 

 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

---------- 
11-01 Wed 1900 

General Council Meeting Knights Hall 

11-05 Sun 1000 

Corporate Communion Serra Center 

11-12 Sun After Masses 

Veterans Pancake Breakfast Serra Gardens 

11-18/19/25/26 Sat After Masses 

Christmas Card Sales Serra Gardens 

11-29 Wed 1900 

Officers Planning Meeting Knights Hall 

 

---------- 

 

THIS MONTH'S SUPREME’S 

CHALLENGE 

“‘Lord, when did we see you hungry or 

thirsty or a stranger or naked or ill or 

in prison, and not minister to your 

needs?’ He will answer them, ‘Amen, 

I say to you, what you did not do for 

one of these least ones, you did not 

do for me.’” (Gospel for Nov. 26, Mt 

25:44-45) 

 

This month, I challenge you to raise 

your own awareness of those in need 

by learning more about efforts to help 

the poor in your community. Second, 

I challenge you to support the Food 

for Families or Coats for Kids Faith in 

Action program. 
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Congratulations to Fr. Jorge Hernandez on 25yrs as a Priest. 

Congratulations to BK Otto Bandemer for 64yrs of service in the KofC. 

Congratulations to BK Richard Morgan for 45yrs of service in KofC. 

Congratulations to PGK Dennis Duren for 35yrs of service in KofC. 

 
Prayer List 
   BKs Fernando Acuna, Michael Brown, Tim Daniels, Ron Harvey, Tom Reising, George Rovetto, & Al Rowe. 

Pray for the repose of the soul of BK Mario A. Martinez. 

 

Did you know: 
          Did you know the KofC provides scholarship opportunities for undergraduate, and graduate studies to 

children, wives, & widows of KofC members in good standing or deceased members?  If you are interested in 

scholarship opportunities, please visit https://www.kofc.org/en/what-we-do/scholarships/index.html.  

 

Council By-Laws change 
       There is a recent change to the Council By-Laws which will go into effect with the 2024 Dues notice. Since 

the Per Capita fees have increased and exceed the flat annual dues fee set for Honorary membership rate and 

Student membership rate, Council #3162 voted to change the By-Laws to reflect a variable annual membership 

dues fee into the future. For council members under the age 26 and Honorary members, annual membership 

dues fee will be based on the annual Per Capita fees and rounded up to the nearest whole dollar. In 2024, the 

Council membership Dues for members under age 26 and Honorary members will be $21. The By-Laws 

resolution can be viewed on our council website.  

Making Electronic payment / Donation  
Zelle seems to be working well for Council #3162. Council members can now pay your dues or make a 

donation electronically through your bank. Council #3162 has adopted “Zelle” to send funds electronically from 

your bank account to Council #3162. Zelle works with banks across the U.S. so you can send and receive 

money in a moment.  All you need is Council 3162’s email to send money directly to our council account. Your 

account information stays protected- you won't see the Council's bank account information, and we won't see 

yours. You can pay your Dues or make a donation to the Council by utilizing the Council email 

(kofc3162@gmail.com). Zelle procedures are posted on the Council website and be found with this link: 

https://kofc3162.org/zelle/.  This system has been working well for council members this year. 

 

Rental Market impact 
 The economy is having a significant impact on parishioners, council members, and family members. 

There are many rental assistance programs for people who are currently in a lease. However, when their lease is 

not renewed, for various reasons, it becomes difficult for some people to qualify for an apartment, provided one 

is available, in the current rental market. More people, especially those on fixed income, are relying on facilities 

that rent rooms.   

If any council member knows of a legitimate place in north county that rents rooms, please notify the 

GK or FS. Together we can make a difference.   

Also, the KofC Columbian Senior Advisory Service (CSAS), in California provides a comprehensive 

senior living resource. CSAS helps senior members and their families navigate the many challenges of aging. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.kofc.org/en/what-we-do/scholarships/index.html
https://kofc3162.org/zelle/
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Golf Tournament Sponsors Thank You - Please patronize our sponsors 
www.kofc3162.org/golf 
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Knights of Columbus 

1st Annual 

MSgt Tuputala (Tala) 

Paulo  

Memorial Charity Golf 

Tournament 

Thank You ! To all our SPONSORS & www.kofc3162.org 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Position Name Telephone# Email
Grand Knight Richard Caron 760-390-6862 richardcaron1975@gmail.com

Deputy Grand Knight Albert Cruz 909-240-1977 CRUZNWEB@MSN.COM

Chancellor Donald Naffziger 442-264-3016 djnaff2020@gmail.com

Recorder Rick Lewis 760 707-3620 lewis.rick3@gmail.com

Treasurer Ed Bagon 760-525-6063 Eduardobagon@yahoo.com

Advocate David Diaz Jr 760-814-5515 dragon_blue_64@yahoo.com

Warden Tim Muleady 760-822-6672 tjmuleady@gmail.com

Inside Guard David Diaz Sr 760 814-5517 david.a.diaz44@gmail.com

Outside Guard-1 Arthur Gunther 760-576-9470 ARTHUR.GUNTHER@YMAIL.COM

Outside Guard-2 George Brown III 959-202-1542 george.w.brown.iii@gmail.com

1Yr Trustee Jesus Lego 760-362-3806 JESSE.CME1@GMAIL.COM

2Yr Trustee Rick Sharp 760-822-4492 ricksharp45@gmail.com

3Yr Trustee David Austin 760-917-6439 DavidLAustin1965@GMAIL.COM

Financial Secretary Buster Beazley 760-305-3534 BUSTERBEAZLEY@YAHOO.COM

Chaplain Fr. Sam Nasada 760-721-6542 NASADA@GMAIL.COM

Lecturer Chris Weber 760-525-0836 chrisallenweber@gmail.com

Program Director Albert Cruz 909-240-1977 CRUZNWEB@MSN.COM

Faith Director VACANT

Vocations Chairman Vern Capistran 760-421-8146 VERNCAP@GMAIL.COM

Community Director Don Naffziger 442-264-3016 djnaff2020@gmail.com

Scholarship Chairman VACANT

Life Director David Diaz Jr 760-814-5515 dragon_blue_64@yahoo.com

Health Service David Diaz Sr 760 814-5517 david.a.diaz44@gmail.com

Public Relations VACANT

The Crusader Editor Don Watters 714-832-7881 dcwatters@aol.com

Family Director VACANT

Membership Director David Austin 760-917-6439 DavidLAustin1965@GMAIL.COM

Squires Counselor Gilbert Alvarez 760-420-6600 GIBBIT07@ATT.NET

Insurance Field Agent Ron Sandoval Sr. 626-510-6262
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Council Officers 2023-2024 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

09-17-2023 Ministry Fair 
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 Bro. Knights from San Luis Rey, Vista and San 

Diego attending Friar and bro. Knight Tony 

Luevano, OFM, Solemn Profession of Vows in 

the Order of Friars Minor on 9 September.  

Council #3162 helped support Tony while he 

attended Franciscan School of Theology, San 

Diego.   
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